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• Name Change

• Spring 2021 updates

• Faculty Symposium

• Education Abroad 
Fair

“With the plethora of additional programming and supports, the 
Study Abroad Office has exceeded the constraints of “study” 
abroad. Our vision statement is “to create opportunities for 
students, faculty and staff that inspire academic and personal 
growth while building a university community with a broader 
world view, as well a deeper understanding and greater 
appreciation of other cultures.” The office offers experiences for 
students, faculty, and staff in international studying, interning, 
research, and service-learning. SAO offers annual symposia, lead 
workshops, and partner across our campus with the goal to 
further internationalize UofSC. 

SAO’s new name, The Education Abroad Office, is a 
representation of both the office vision statement and expansion 
of international programming.” 
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For questions, please email Jenna Rees-White at jennarc@email.sc.edu

mailto:jennarc@email.sc.edu
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